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  Smart Spaces and Places Ling Bian,2021-06-22
Smart technologies have advanced rapidly
throughout our society (e.g. smart energy, smart
health, smart living, smart cities, smart
environment, and smart society) and across
geographic spaces and places. Behind these smart
developments are a number of seminal drivers, such
as social media (e.g. Twitter), sensors (drones,
wearables), smartphone apps, and computing
infrastructure (e.g. cloud computing). These
developments have captured the enthusiasm of the
public, while inevitably present unprecedented
challenges and opportunities for the geographic
research community. When meeting the smart
challenges, are there emerging theories, methods,
and observations that reveal new spatial
phenomena, produce new knowledge, and foster new
policies? Smart Spaces and Places addresses
questions such as how to make spaces and places
smart, how the smartness affects the way we think
spaces and places, and what role geographies play
in knowledge production and decision-making in a
smart era. The collection of 21 chapters offers
stimulating discussion over the meaning of spaces,
places, and smartness; scientific insights into
smartness; social-political views of smartness;
and policy implications of smartness. The chapters
in this book were originally published as a
special issue of Annals of the American
Association of Geographers.
  9th International Conference on Mobility, IoT
and Smart Cities Lucia Knapcikova,Shakib
Zohrehvandi,2023-04-20 This proceeding features
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papers from EAI Mobility IoT 2022 – the 9th
International Conference on Mobility, IoT and
Smart Cities, which took place December 15-16,
2022, Bratislava, Slovakia and online. The
conference focuses on innovative technologies
influencing industry and connectivity sectors in
industrial, urban, social and sustainable
development. The papers cover many topics in
mobility, including car manufacturing, e-mobility,
smart cities, smart factories (Industry 4.0),
smart logistics, social mobility, technological
innovations, sustainability, multicultural
development, Internet of Things sectors, etc. The
papers are applicable to researchers, academics,
students, and professionals.
  Computational Urban Planning and Management for
Smart Cities Stan Geertman,Qingming Zhan,Andrew
Allan,Christopher Pettit,2019-05-09 This book
contains a selection of the best articles
presented at the CUPUM (Computational Urban
Planning and Urban Management) conference, held in
the second week of July 2019 at the University of
Wuhan, China. The chapters included were selected
based on a double-blind review process involving
external reviewers.
  Smart Spaces and Next Generation Wired/Wireless
Networking Sergey Balandin,Yevgeni
Koucheryavy,Honglin Hu,2011-07-28 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 11th
International Conference on Next Generation
Teletraffic and Wired/Wireless Advanced
Networking, NEW2AN 2011 and the 4th Conference on
Smart Spaces, ruSMART 2011 jointly held in St.
Petersburg, Russia, in August 2011. The 56 revised
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full papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from numerous submissions. The ruSMART
papers are organized in topical sections on role
of context in smart spaces, smart spaces platforms
and smart-M3, methods for studying smart spaces,
and smart spaces solutions. The NEW2AN papers are
organized in topical sections on wireless PHY and
power control, ad hoc networks, WSN, special
topics, simulation + fundamental analysis I,
traffic modeling and measurement, simulation +
fundamental analysis II, network performance and
QoS, cooperative, P2P, overlay networks and
content, applications and services, API and
software, and video.
  Smart Cities and Smart Spaces: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications Management
Association, Information Resources,2018-09-07 As
populations have continued to grow and expand,
many people have made their homes in cities around
the globe. With this increase in city living, it
is becoming vital to create intelligent urban
environments that efficiently support this growth
and simultaneously provide friendly and
progressive environments to both businesses and
citizens alike. Smart Cities and Smart Spaces:
Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications
is an innovative reference source that discusses
social, economic, and environmental issues
surrounding the evolution of smart cities.
Highlighting a range of topics such as smart
destinations, urban planning, and intelligent
communities, this multi-volume book is designed
for engineers, architects, facility managers,
policymakers, academicians, and researchers
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interested in expanding their knowledge on the
emerging trends and topics involving smart cities.
  Smart Cities and Tourism: Co-creating
experiences, challenges and opportunities
Dimitrios Buhalis,Babak Taheri,Roya
Rahimi,2022-10-01 Smart cities are cities which
use different types of electronic methods and
sensors to collect data. With international
contributions from well-respected international
academics, it brings state-of-art knowledge on
marketing management (and related areas e.g.,
urban studies) from a new modern perspective
within the smart cities.
  Internet of Things, Smart Spaces, and Next
Generation Networks and Systems Olga
Galinina,Sergey Andreev,Sergey Balandin,Yevgeni
Koucheryavy,2019-09-11 This book constitutes the
joint refereed proceedings of the 19th
International Conference on Next Generation
Teletraffic and Wired/Wireless Advanced Networks
and Systems, NEW2AN 2019, and the 12th Conference
on Internet of Things and Smart Spaces, ruSMART
2019. The 66 revised full papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected from 192
submissions. The papers of NEW2AN address various
aspects of next-generation data networks, with
special attention to advanced wireless networking
and applications. In particular, they deal with
novel and innovative approaches to performance and
efficiency analysis of 5G and beyond systems,
employed game-theoretical formulations, advanced
queuing theory, and stochastic geometry, while
also covering the Internet of Things, cyber
security, optics, signal processing, as well as
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business aspects.ruSMART 2019, provides a forum
for academic and industrial researchers to discuss
new ideas and trends in the emerging areas. The
12th conference on the Internet of Things and
Smart Spaces, ruSMART 2019, provides a forum for
academic and industrial researchers to discuss new
ideas and trends in the emerging areas.
  Internet of Things, Smart Spaces, and Next
Generation Networking Sergey Balandin,Sergey
Andreev,Yevgeni Koucheryavy,2013-08-23 This book
constitutes the joint refereed proceedings of the
13 International Conference on Next Generation
Teletraffic and Wired/Wireless Advanced
Networking, NEW2AN, and the 6th Conference on
Internet of Things and Smart Spaces, ruSMART 2013,
held in St. Petersburg, Russia, in August 2013.
The total of 38 papers was carefully reviewed and
selected for inclusion in this book. The 14 papers
selected from ruSMART are organized in topical
sections named: internet on things, smart spaces
technologies; and smart systems. The 24 papers
from NEW2AN deal with the following topics:
performance and efficiency analysis, network and
transport layer issues; cognitive radio networks;
sensor and mesh networks; upper layer protocols
and applications; ad-hoc, cellular and satellite
networks.
  Software Technologies for Embedded and
Ubiquitous Systems Tony Givargis,Stefano
Russo,2008-09-25 Embedded and ubiquitous computing
systems have considerably increased their scope of
application over the past few years, and they now
also include missi- and business-critical
scenarios. The advances call for a variety of
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compelling - sues, including dependability, real-
time, quality-of-service, autonomy, resource
constraints, seamless interaction, middleware
support, modeling, veri?cation, validation, etc.
The International Workshop on Software
Technologies for Future Embedded and Ubiquitous
Systems (SEUS) brings together experts in the ?eld
of emb- ded and ubiquitous computing systems with
the aim of exchanging ideas and advancing the
state of the art about the above-mentioned issues.
I was honored to chair the sixth edition of the
workshop, which continued the tradition of past
editions with high-quality research results. I was
particularly pleased to host the workshop in the
wonderful scenario of Capri, with its stunning
views and traditions. The workshop started in 2003
as an IEEE event, and then in 2007 it became a
?agship event of the IFIP Working Group 10.2 on
embedded systems. The last few editions, held in
Hakodate (Japan), Vienna (Austria), Seattle (USA),
Gyeongju (Korea), and Santorini (Greece), were co-
located with the IEEE -
ternationalSymposiumonObject/Component/Service-
OrientedReal-TimeD- tributed Computing (ISORC).
This year, SEUS was held as a stand-alone event
for the ?rst time, and, - spite the
additionalorganizationaldi?culties, it resultedina
high-qualityevent, with papers from four
continents (from USA, Europe, East Asia and
Australia), (co-) authored and presented from
senior scientists coming from academia or leading
industrial research centers.
  Smart Cities: Big Data, Civic Hackers, and the
Quest for a New Utopia Anthony M.
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Townsend,2013-10-07 An unflinching look at the
aspiring city-builders of our smart, mobile,
connected future. From Beijing to Boston, cities
are deploying smart technology—sensors embedded in
streets and subways, Wi-Fi broadcast airports and
green spaces—to address the basic challenges faced
by massive, interconnected metropolitan centers.
In Smart Cities, Anthony M. Townsend documents
this emerging futuristic landscape while
considering the motivations, aspirations, and
shortcomings of the key actors—entrepreneurs,
mayors, philanthropists, and software
developers—at work in shaping the new urban
frontier.
  Internet of Things in Business Transformation
Parul Gandhi,Surbhi Bhatia,Abhishek Kumar,Mohammad
Ali Alojail,Pramod Singh Rathore,2021-02-03 The
objective of this book is to teach what IoT is,
how it works, and how it can be successfully
utilized in business. This book helps to develop
and implement a powerful IoT strategy for business
transformation as well as project execution.
Digital change, business creation/change and
upgrades in the ways and manners in which we work,
live, and engage with our clients and customers,
are all enveloped by the Internet of Things which
is now named Industry 5.0 or Industrial Internet
of Things. The sheer number of IoT(a billion+),
demonstrates the advent of an advanced business
society led by sustainable robotics and business
intelligence. This book will be an indispensable
asset in helping businesses to understand the new
technology and thrive.
  Big Data Analytics and Intelligent Techniques
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for Smart Cities Kolla Bhanu Prakash,Janmenjoy
Nayak,B Madhhav,Sanjeevikumar Padmanaban,Valentina
Emilia Balas,2021-09-20 Big Data Analytics and
Intelligent Techniques for Smart Cities covers
fundamentals, advanced concepts, and applications
of big data analytics for smart cities in a single
volume. This comprehensive reference text
discusses big data theory modeling and simulation
for smart cities and examines case studies in a
single volume. The text discusses how to develop a
smart city and state-of-the-art system design,
system verification, real-time control and
adaptation, Internet of Things, and testbeds. It
covers applications of smart cities as they relate
to smart transportation/connected vehicle (CV) and
intelligent transportation systems (ITS) for
improved mobility, safety, and environmental
protection. It will be useful as a reference text
for graduate students in different areas including
electrical engineering, computer science
engineering, civil engineering, and electronics
and communications engineering. Features:
Technologies and algorithms associated with the
application of big data for smart cities
Discussions on big data theory modeling and
simulation for smart cities Applications of smart
cities as they relate to smart transportation and
intelligent transportation systems (ITS)
Discussions on concepts including smart education,
smart culture, and smart transformation management
for social and societal changes
  Application and Adoption of Robotic Process
Automation for Smart Cities Tailor,
R.K.,2023-10-25 In the present era, technological
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developments are increasing the efficiency and
potential of each stakeholder in a business.
Robotic process automation is one of the key areas
that can be applied in business organizations and
corporate sectors to enhance productivity and show
a path to success. Application and Adoption of
Robotic Process Automation for Smart Cities
provides relevant theoretical frameworks and
various developments in the area of robotic
process automation. Covering topics such as
banking and financial services, public engagement,
and smart cities, this premier reference source is
a valuable resource for business leaders, IT
managers, government officials, engineers,
students and educators of higher education,
researchers, and academicians.
  Innovative Mobile and Internet Services in
Ubiquitous Computing Leonard Barolli,Tomoya
Enokido,2017-07-03 This book highlights the latest
research advances, new methods and development
techniques, challenges and solutions from both
theoretical and practical perspectives related to
Ubiquitous and Pervasive Computing (UPC), with an
emphasis on innovative, mobile and internet
services. With the proliferation of wireless
technologies and electronic devices, there is a
rapidly growing interest in UPC, which makes it
possible to create human-oriented computing
environments in which computer chips are embedded
in everyday objects and interact with the physical
world. With UPC, people can go online even while
moving around, thus enjoying nearly permanent
access to their preferred services. Though it
holds the potential to revolutionize our lives,
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UPC also poses a number of new research
challenges. The book gathers the proceedings of
the 11th International Conference on Innovative
Mobile and Internet Services in Ubiquitous
Computing (IMIS-2017), held on June 28–June 30,
2017 in Torino, Italy.
  Philosophy of Artificial Intelligence and Its
Place in Society Moutinho, Luiz,Cavique,
Luís,Bigné, Enrique,2023-10-16 The early 2020s
have been marked by a surge of interest in
artificial intelligence (AI), and it has grown to
be one of the hottest topics in computer science,
business technology research, and educational
technologies. Despite AI winters in the 1970s and
1990s, where interest and subsequently adequate
funding for AI research ceased, and as the
technology and its usefulness become more
perceptible, often with brilliant results, society
is once again ready to investigate this powerful
technology and its potential. However, a challenge
arises when AI is called into question in an
ethical context. It is important that we explore
how it can contribute to the resolution of
ethical, social, and environmental issues and also
to address growing concerns around AI developing
emergent bias as well as the human application of
AI for malicious purposes. With recent AI-based
writing technologies, concerns around academic
integrity abound and challenge our perceptions of
authenticity in writing. A careful assessment of
these technologies, their usefulness and potential
harm, and strategic solutions to maintaining
ethical standards and regulation of the technology
is a necessity for the maintenance of civilized
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life amidst these tools. Philosophy of Artificial
Intelligence and Its Place in Society evaluates
various aspects of artificial intelligence
including the range of technologies, their
advantages and disadvantages, and how AI systems
operate. Spanning from machine learning to deep
learning, philosophical insights, societal
concerns, and the newest approaches to AI, it
helps to develop an appreciation for and breadth
of knowledge across the full range of AI sub-
disciplines including neural networks,
evolutionary computation, computer vision,
robotics, expert systems, speech processing, and
natural language processing. Led Dr. Luiz Moutinho
of the University of Suffolk in the United
Kingdom, who has won several awards for his
academic literature, this book provides academic
market-scholars; researchers and students of
philosophy, sociology, economics, and education;
as well as corporate scientists with a
comprehensive collection of core research
elements, concepts, advances, applications,
evidence, and outcomes related to artificial
intelligence.
  Tech Trends in Practice Bernard Marr,2020-04-09
***BUSINESS BOOK AWARDS - FINALIST 2021***
Discover how 25 powerful technology trends are
transforming 21st century businesses How will the
latest technologies transform your business?
Future Tech Trends in Practice will give you the
knowledge of today’s most important technology
trends, and how to take full advantage of them to
grow your business. The book presents25 real-world
technology trends along with their potential
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contributions to organisational success. You’ll
learn how to integrate existing advancements and
plan for those that are on the way. In this book,
best-selling author, strategic business advisor,
and respected futurist Bernard Marr explains the
role of technology in providing innovative
businesses solutions for companies of varying
sizes and across different industries. He covers
wide-ranging trends and provides an overview of
how companies are using these new and emerging
technologies in practice. You, too, can prepare
your company for the potential and power of
trending technology by examining these and other
areas of innovation described in Future Tech
Trends in Practice: Artificial intelligence,
including machine and deep learning The Internet
of Things and the rise of smart devices Self-
driving cars and autonomous drones 3D printing and
additive manufacturing Blockchain technology
Genomics and gene editing Augmented, virtual and
mixed reality When you understand the technology
trends that are driving success, now and into the
future, you’ll be better positioned to address and
solve problems within your organisation.
  Sams Teach Yourself Foursquare in 10 Minutes
Tris Hussey,2011-01-10 A clear, super quick, easy-
to-understand guide for new Foursquare users
Foursquare is a location based social network for
mobile devices that incorporates gaming elements
With more than 1 million users it is verging on
breaking out into the mainstream This is the first
book on Foursquare from a major publisher
Foursquare currently has iPhone, Android, webOS,
Windows Phone 7, and BlackBerry applications
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Foursquare is a location based social network that
incorporates gaming elements. It is the most
popular location-based site of its kind and with
more than 1 million users it is verging on
mainstream adoption. Sams Teach Yourself
Foursquare in 10 Minutes offers straightforward,
practical answers for fast results. By working
through the 10-minute , you will learn everything
you need to know to quickly and easily master the
popular location-based social network, Foursquare.
Step-by-step instructions walk you through the
most common questions, issues, and tasks... Did
You Know? tips offer insider advice and
shortcuts... Watch Out! alerts help you avoid
problems. Sams Teach Yourself Foursquare in 10
Minutes will provide beginner and experienced
users with fast at a glance tips pointing out
helpful shortcuts and solutions, cautions to help
avoid common Foursquare pitfalls, and is written
in a clear easy to understand format. Topics
include: What Foursquare is and how it is
different from other social media sites How to
create your account How to find friends and
connect with people you already know How to earn
points, badges, and mayorships How to use
Foursquare on your mobile device How to have fun
with Foursquare How businesses are using
Foursquare How to maintain your privacy and safety
  Perspectives in Business Informatics Research
Björn Johansson,Bo Andersson,Nicklas
Holmberg,2014-09-16 This book constitutes the
proceedings of the 13th International Conference
on Perspectives in Business Informatics Research,
BIR 2014, held in Lund, Sweden, in September 2014.
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Overall, 71 submissions were rigorously reviewed
by 55 members of the Program Committee
representing 22 countries. As a result, 27 full
papers have been selected for publication in this
volume. The papers cover many aspects of business
information research and have been organized in
topical sections on: business, people, and
systems; business and information systems
development; and contextualized evaluation of
business informatics.
  World Tourism Cities Alastair M.
Morrison,Cristina Maxim,2021-11-08 World Tourism
Cities: A Systematic Approach to Urban Tourism is
a unique and contemporary textbook that addresses
the particular situation of urban tourism
destinations in the 2020s by reviewing key issues,
trends, challenges and future opportunities for
urban tourism destinations worldwide, as well as
city destination management. The book is divided
into four parts, with Part I providing background
chapters on world tourism cities. It begins by
clearly defining world tourism cities and
explaining the impacts of globalisation and
urbanisation on these cities. The subsequent
chapter explains the urban tourism phenomenon and
traces its growth. Part II presents city
destination management, planning and development
and the marketing and branding of cities, offering
practical solutions and approaches. Part III
discusses major issues and trends in world tourism
cities including resident well-being and quality
of life, sustainability, smart tourism, crises and
the rise of tourism in Asian cities, and the final
part identifies the future opportunities for city
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tourism. Written in a student-friendly tone, the
book is richly illustrated and contains several
engaging features, including Sweet tweets
(snippets of information on cities) and Short
breaks (detailed case studies on cities). This
will be essential reading for all tourism
students.
  Lifehacker Adam Pash,Gina Trapani,2011-06-03 A
new edition, packed with even more clever tricks
and methods that make everyday life easier
Lifehackers redefine personal productivity with
creative and clever methods for making life easier
and more enjoyable. This new edition of a
perennial bestseller boasts new and exciting tips,
tricks, and methods that strike a perfect balance
between current technology and common sense
solutions for getting things done. Exploring the
many ways technology has changed since the
previous edition, this new edition has been
updated to reflect the latest and greatest in
technological and personal productivity. The new
hacks run the gamut of working with the latest
Windows and Mac operating systems for both Windows
and Apple, getting more done with smartphones and
their operating systems, and dealing with the
evolution of the web. Even the most tried-and-true
hacks have been updated to reflect the
contemporary tech world and the tools it provides
us. Technology is supposed to make our lives
easier by helping us work more efficiently.
Lifehacker: The Guide to Working Smarter, Faster,
and Better, Third Edition is your guide to making
that happen!
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next having other time.
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physically
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the advantages
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download, along
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books and
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files are
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formatting
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copies of
certain books
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period, similar
to a library
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Additionally,
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digital
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and manuals for
download and
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journey of
knowledge?
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